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Stay up to date with all that is happening at Medi-Cal Rx by visiting the Bulletins & News page 

and signing up for the Medi-Cal Rx Subscription Service to receive notification of future alerts. 

Here are the latest alerts: 

December 9, 2022 

 COVID-19 Antigen Tests Coverage Reminder: Self-administered COVID-19 antigen test kits 

are a pharmacy-billed medical supply benefit, and there are certain criteria for coverage.  

December 12, 2022 

 New Resources for Reinstatement Education and Support: The Medi-Cal Rx Education & 

Outreach page has information on Reinstatement, and there will be a weekly newsletter 

published to provide information and reinstatement readiness for stakeholders. 
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